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Combe Florey Parish Council  
combefloreysec@gmail.com 

An extraordinary meeting of Combe Florey Parish Council  
was held in the village garden on Tuesday 19th October 2021 

 at 6.00pm 
 

Minutes 
 
Present: Cllrs Cleverly (chairman), Peter Tayler, Adriana Truby, Nick Weeks. 
Nick Darlow (applicant), one parishioner. 
 
Apologies: Cllr Simon Hawes 
 
1. To consider the following planning application: 

A. Planning application 11/21/0011  
 

Change of use of land for siting of shepherd’s hut and shed for glamping purposes at 
Capes Bungalow, Combe Tower Lane, Combe Florey (retention of works already 
undertaken) – Mrs N Darlow 
 
After discussion the Parish Council decided it has no objection to this planning application.  
The shepherd’s hut is unobtrusive and has had little effect on the level of traffic through the 
village.  
The owner decided, and the PC agrees, that this is a better location than that in the 
previous application.  
Whilst in principle the PC does not approve of retrospective planning it does not think this 
should affect the decision in this instance. 
 
All parishioners are welcome to come to the meeting. 
Alternatively to submit any comments please contact the Parish Clerk at 
combefloreysec@gmail.com 


